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Dear Crusader Families, 
God’s blessings on Saint Paul’s Catholic School academic 2017- 2018 school year! We had a great beginning with our teachers and new friends, with new configuration with our routines and guidelines, hoping to be creating positive habits for a productive year.  Tuesday will be joined with our preschool and kindergarten completing our Saint Paul's family.  
Emergency papers and forms should've been filled on Ren Web by now. If you were having trouble filling out some forms please contact the office. The information on those forms are vital for us to reach you in case of an emergency. Afterschool care, dance,  math tutoring, lunch, and breakfast will all begin next week. See our web site for more info.  
A warm welcome to our new teachers, Ann Howland and Chantilly Larose.   Our special classes being offered this year are top notch and I'm excited for the program selection. Be sure to ask your students what they're doing in the arts. 
Next week on Wednesday, Sept 6, a Meet and Greet open house from 5:30.  Assembly at the church from 6:00 to 6:30. Please make it a point to join us. All are welcome. 
Starting on Tuesday, the Saint Paul’s uniform code will be enforced. Patches should be on shirts and are available at the office for $1 each. Nail polish and make up are a  7/8 girl’s privilege.    Please refer to the handbook on our website for all the details concerning jewelry, socks, shoes, hair style, and clothing selection. There are still a lot of uniforms available at school to add to your collection, due to people are dropping off clothes that they've outgrown.
Save the Date:  Christmas Concert Date Change:  Monday Dec 11, 2017 at the Church.  
Janitor position – is open at our school. 15 to 20 hours of cleaning after the students leave at 5 PM four to five days a week available. If you know of anyone looking for a part-time job in the early evening hours, please have them contact the front office as soon as possible. Fingerprinting, background check, Safe and Sacred and an interview are needed to be established before they can work.  An additional 10 hours of basic maintenance may also be available in the parish.  
Volunteers – if you're planning on offering any volunteering, chaperoning or driving on a field trip please be sure to log into “www.VermontCatholic.org” website and maintain the Safe and Sacred training. Additionally, if you're driving, we will need a copy of your license and insurance on file in the office.  
8th grade fundraiser raffle.  1 cord of wood, split and delivered by Shelley and Chris Smith.   $5 each or 6 for $25.  Winner will be announced on Thursday, Sept 28.  
School is closed on Monday.  Enjoy the weekend! 
